
Thompson Symphonic/Concert Bands
Winter Concert Information 2022

What?: Winter Concert performance for ALL 7th/8th grade band students
*This is a required and graded performance
When?: Friday, December 9th. Concert begins at 7:00 p.m. (students need to be at THS by
6:00 p.m.)
Where?: Thompson Middle School Auditorium (please see the map below for directions)
What Do I Need to Perform?: Correct performance attire (see below), black binder with music,
instrument
Uniform Information:
*All parts of the uniform will be provided by a parent/guardian

Boys:
Provided by Parent/Guardian:
-Black collared shirt or button down dress
shirt (needs to be long sleeved)
-Long black pants (dress pants strongly
preferred)
-Black belt
-Long black socks
-Inexpensive black dress shoes (please no
tennis/athletic shoes)

Girls:
Provided by Parent/Guardian:
-Black blouse or nice black top (needs to be
¾ length or long sleeved)
-Long black pants (dress pants strongly
preferred)
-Long black socks
-Inexpensive black dress shoes (flats or low
heel) (please no tennis/athletic shoes)

Other Important Information:
1. This is a graded performance. If there is a conflict, please let Mr. Chambless or Mrs.

Greene know in advance so we can help!
2. Student call time is 6:30 p.m. Please don’t be late!!
3. After the concert, we will need help moving equipment back to the band room! Please

plan to help!


